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Cynthia,

I would like to notify you of my support for the “Individual Landmark” designation for the
Nelson Distillery Warehouse. I think it is very important that we preserve these buildings that
represent Louisville. While I am support of thoughtful development, I do not want to see this
site at the whim of a developer that would like to use the land for other purposes.

Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend the meeting tomorrow to offer my support in person.

Thank you,

Mark Gaff
markgaffky@gmail.com
Comprehensive Planning
Crescent Hill Community Council
502.472.7484
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